
Dear Families: 

At Head Start, we take your child’s medical needs and health care very seriously. 

A healthy Head Start child is a happy Head Start child, and more capable of 

learning. We wanted you to be aware of the medical screenings that are required 

by our program and should occur at your child’s Health Appraisal or Well Child 

visit. Please ensure the following screenings are done: 

Growth Assessment (Height and Weight) 

Hemoglobin 

Dental Screening   

Hearing Screening 

Vision Screening  

Lead Screening (if it has NEVER been done, or if previous result is 5 or greater) 

Thank you so much for your attention to this matter and keeping your child 

healthy! 

Kalamazoo RESA Head Start Health Office 

Tel: 269-250-9874

Fax: 269-250-9868 


